
Boldly Leading Breckenridge

OVERVIEW
The Purpose of the CDBG Downtown 
Revitalization Project is to address the 
inadequate and deteriorated pedestrian 
infrastructure in the downtown area. The project 
consists of reconstructing approximately eight 
hundred and eighty linear feet (880 LF) of 
concrete sidewalks, seven hundred linear feet 
(700 LF) of curb and gutter, twelve (12) sidewalk 
ramps, pavement repair, and all associated 
appurtenances. 

The environmental review is currently in process, 
and design of the project is underway. The City 
hopes to begin construction sometime in the 
second quarter of 2024.

PROJECT DETAILS
CDBG Contract Period: 8/1/23 - 7/31/25 Total 
Grant Amount: $500,000.00 Total Match 
Amount: $75,000.00 Grant Admin: Public 
Management, Inc. Design Engineer: Enprotec | 
Hibbs & Todd

Breckenridge Downtown Revitalization Project
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